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Almonds 
 
The Almond Board of California released their final monthly shipping report for the 2014/15 
season on Wednesday evening 12th August, with shipments during the month of July of 122.1 
million lbs; a 7.5% reduction on last year’s 132.5 million lbs. Shipments were lighter than 
expected, as most Californian Packers were predicting +/- 2%.  
 
Export numbers showed a reduction of 10.6% and US Domestic declined by 3.1% compared to last 
July. Reductions for the month of July were noted in Eastern Europe -53%, Asia -30% and 
Western Europe -4%; increases were recorded in The Middle East/Africa +40%.  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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